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Dear Parents and Carers 

P.E. Footwear 

 

From Monday 4th December 2017 all children will be required to wear pumps/indoor trainers for P.E. lessons 

(with the exception of Gymnastics). These should be different to their usual ‘everyday’ footwear and can be left 

in school during the week if you wish. Please ensure that your child’s name is clearly marked in the 

pumps/trainers to avoid any confusion whilst the children are changing.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation with this and your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. S. Wynn 

Head of Academy 

 

 


